

Wednesday 4th October 2017

## Reception Class Visit to Broxfield Farm Wednesday 1st November 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Thank you very much.

Reception children will be going on a visit to Broxfield Farm to see farmer Thompson on **Wednesday 1st November 2017**. As the children are out of school all day they will need a packed lunch. Your child is entitled to a universal school packed lunch but please use the return slip to tell us if you would rather provide your own.

Your child MUST wear their school sweatshirt/cardigan, warm tracksuit bottoms, wellies, waterproofs, hat and gloves.

The cost of the trip will be £9 per child to cover the cost of the transport. Please complete and return the reply slip below to school as soon as possible along with the attached parental consent form. If you have any questions please ask a member of staff.

, ,			
Mrs Watson, Mrs Nic Reception Class Teac	holson and Mrs Mazzuco hers	chi	
	Pri	imary	



## Reception Class Visit to Broxfield Farm Wednesday 1st November 2017

My childClass	
I give permission for my child to attend  My child will be providing their own packed lunch  Please find enclosed £9 contribution towards the cost of transport	
Signed	Parent/Carer